Dear Class Parents,

It's almost time to “scare up some fun” at the
Loma Vista Halloween Parade!
This year the parade and party will be on )!(

A $3.00 contribution is appreciated to cover the cost of the class party!
Please return the attached envelope with your students on or before

Thank you for helping to make our party successful!
~Your Room Parent(s)

Dear Class Parents,

It's almost time to “scare up some fun” at the
Loma Vista Halloween Parade!
This year the parade and party will be on )!(

A $3.00 contribution is appreciated to cover the cost of the class party!
Please return the attached envelope with your students on or before

Thank you for helping to make our party successful!
~Your Room Parent(s)



